
Will Brexit 
affect your 
rights at work?
SERTUC and the CGTP have organised a half-day 
workshop for Portuguese workers so you can:

• Understand your rights at work in the UK

• Join a trade union

• Participate in the union in your workplace

• Understand labour and social European 
  Union rights

• Know where to go to get support

Keep the date!
Tuesday 21 March 2017 
3pm to 7pm
At Congress House 
Great Russell Street 
London WC1B 3LS 
Nearest Tube: Tottenham Court Road

All workers of  Portuguese or lusophone 
heritage are welcome and interpretation 
in Portuguese/English will be provided.
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We want to try and address these and other challenges you have faced whilst 

living in the UK so that you feel you are equal as workers and citizens.  

It is also about the trade union movement understanding your needs so we know 

how best to represent you whilst working in the UK. Your concerns, problems and 

preoccupations are also ours. 

Trade unions fight for all workers irrespective of  race, ethnicity or colour bringing 

people together from across society.

Trade unions are fighting and winning better conditions for all organised workers. 

Decent work is a human right. Trade unions seek to give workers like you a 

voice on matters that affect you at work. By standing together and campaigning 

together we can win decent working conditions for you all. 

United we stand – divided we fall!
To book your place email: sertuc@tuc.org.uk

The workshop will be on Tuesday 21 March 2017 from 3pm to 7pm 
at Congress House, Great Russell Street, London WC1B 3LS.  
Nearest tube station: Tottenham Court Road.

SERTUC and the CGTP look forward to meeting you!

Are you getting 
your rights at work?
People from Portugal and Portuguese-speaking countries have 
been working in London and the East of England for decades. 
During this period you have faced many challenges regarding 
social and labour integration.

With financial support from the European Union


